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5TH ANNUAL NAVY SEAL FOUNDATION

FUNDRAISER 
AT NAVY 

BEACH

CHARITY 
SPOTLIGHT O n Saturday, June 17, 2017, 

Navy Beach honored 
Montauk’s Naval history 

and continuing its partnership with 
the Navy SEAL Foundation to help raise 
awareness and funds with the fifth 
annual fundraiser for the organization. 

The cocktail party served as the 
official kick-off to a fifth season of 
fundraising efforts at the restaurant. 

Several families attended this special 
event to support such a wonderful 
cause.   Guests enjoyed complimentary 
cocktails and hors-D’heuvres as they 
enjoyed the beautiful and serene view 
of the ocean.   Although rain was in 
the forecast, the weather cooperated 
throughout the event, without a single 
drop of rain.  

About the Navy SEAL Foundation
The Navy SEAL Foundation is a 

501c3 national non-profit charitable 
organization.  

It’s mission is to provide immediate 
and ongoing support and assistance 
to the Naval Special Warfare (NSW) 
community and its families. U.S. 
Navy SEALs have been in sustained 
combat for over 16 years, performing 
hazardous work in unforgiving 
environments at an unrelenting pace. 
SEALs are currently deployed in over 



EPN SPOTLIGHT      Winter 2017   6160   EPN SPOTLIGHT      Winter 2017

5TH ANNUAL NAVY SEAL FOUNDATION

FUNDRAISER 
AT NAVY 

BEACH

CHARITY 
SPOTLIGHT O n Saturday, June 17, 2017, 

Navy Beach honored 
Montauk’s Naval history 

and continuing its partnership with 
the Navy SEAL Foundation to help raise 
awareness and funds with the fifth 
annual fundraiser for the organization. 

The cocktail party served as the 
official kick-off to a fifth season of 
fundraising efforts at the restaurant. 

Several families attended this special 
event to support such a wonderful 
cause.   Guests enjoyed complimentary 
cocktails and hors-D’heuvres as they 
enjoyed the beautiful and serene view 
of the ocean.   Although rain was in 
the forecast, the weather cooperated 
throughout the event, without a single 
drop of rain.  

About the Navy SEAL Foundation
The Navy SEAL Foundation is a 

501c3 national non-profit charitable 
organization.  

It’s mission is to provide immediate 
and ongoing support and assistance 
to the Naval Special Warfare (NSW) 
community and its families. U.S. 
Navy SEALs have been in sustained 
combat for over 16 years, performing 
hazardous work in unforgiving 
environments at an unrelenting pace. 
SEALs are currently deployed in over 



EPN SPOTLIGHT      Winter 2017   6362   EPN SPOTLIGHT      Winter 2017

35 countries across the globe and 
spend up to 270 days each year in 
harm’s way. The Navy SEAL Foundation 
stands behind these warriors and their 
families by delivering comprehensive, 
world-class programs that specifically 
address the community’s unique needs. 
Like the community it serves, the 
Foundation is a solid, high performing 
organization committed to excellence. 
93 cents of every dollar donated goes 
directly to current or future programs. 
This year the Navy SEAL Foundation 
received its 5th consecutive 4-star 
rating from Charity Navigator, a top 
charity watchdog, for sound fiscal 
management and commitment to 
accountability and transparency (top 
.6% of all rated charities).

NAVY BEACH MONTAUK
Navy Beach serves casual coastal 
cuisine in a laid back, family-friendly 
setting. Positioned on a 200-foot 
private beach, the restaurant offers 
prime seating on the sand and some 
of the best sunsets in the Hamptons. 
The restaurant features fresh seafood 
and locally-sourced produce, as well 
as a large variety of internationally-
influenced menu items that change 
seasonally. Since opening in 2010, 
restaurant has become a popular 
boating destination as well as a go-to 
place for rosé fans and aficionados, 
with one of the largest selections of 
rosé wines in the area.

Navy Beach serves 
casual coastal 
cuisine in a laid 
back, family-
friendly setting. 
Positioned on a 
200-foot private 
beach, the 
restaurant offers 
prime seating 
on the sand and 
some of the best 
sunsets in the 
Hamptons. 
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